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	Dear Parents and Carers,
It has been an interesting week with new guidance for the public and to schools regarding the Coronavirus. 

All the teachers are working hard to plan, upload and photocopy resource learning packs for children who are having to self-isolate with family members.

The next few months are going to be challenging for all involved, but we hope that home-learning can help parents to keep children educated as best as you can during any absence from school.

On our school website, teachers have uploaded links to learning. Teachers will be sending paper copies of learning packs and empty exercise books for children to write in. There will be a huge amount of learning that can be accessed online. 

Please go to http://www.stockham.oxon.sch.uk/web/home_learning for information on our school website that breaks down learning into year groups. If you are at home already and in isolation –please ask someone (another parent, friend) who is well, to come to school to collect your paper resource pack.

Reminder:

If any member of the family that you live with has symptoms of a persistent cough OR a temperature, the whole family must self-isolate for 14 days in order to minimise the spread of the virus. 

Thank you to Mark from Funtime bounce for providing the school, free of charge, with a large bouncy castle. www.funtimebounce.co.uk



Ace cards (A Concerted Effort) are awarded each long term for children who go above and beyond in work, attitude and behaviour. The children selected by the staff this term are:

Foundation: Clementine, Stuart and Amelia

Year 1: Mason, Zachary, Louis and Lexi F

Year 2: Abigail, Charlotte and Toby

Year 3: Nour, Amelia, Alandria and Tegan

Year 4: Milly, Kiran and Alfie G

Year 5: Georgia, Hallie and Alex Mc

Year 6: Rosalind, Hallie and Will

They all enjoyed having extra bouncy castle fun and testing out the new playground equipment in the hall with Mrs Burbank last Friday.

Additional dates for the diary

Friday 3rd April – School term finishes at 12.10pm.

Reminder: 

Both the Foundation school trip and Year 1 trip have been postponed. 

May Bank Holiday change – don’t forget that the original bank holiday Monday on 4th May has been moved to Friday 8th May.

Many thanks
 Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Faith & Will. Thank you for your help. 



Following current guidelines, we have postponed the It’s Magic Peter show scheduled for 27th March.  However, the good news is, we have been able to agree a provisional date for the rescheduled show and we very much hope to be able to bring you the evening we planned.  

All tickets for the 27th March show will automatically be updated to the new show date 3rd July – subject to the guidance at that time.  So please keep the date free.


We will of course keep you updated and arrange refunds if we are unable to go ahead with the rescheduled show.


Thank you for your patience and understanding.


Please could I say a massive thank you to all the parents and carers who sent in material for our poppy project.  We were completely blown away with the generosity of families and received more than enough donations for all children to be able to make one.  Some classes have already made theirs and I look forward to being able to hopefully put a photo of all the lovely poppies your donations created in the next newsletter.  I'm really sorry that we were not able to take anyone up on the offer of help to make them, as we have had to drastically reduce the number of visitors in school this week, but please take this as a thank you for all the offers.  Again, it has shown what a great school community we have here at Stockham!  Mrs Burson 


CLASS NEWS
Year F  This week in Foundation we have been enjoying an arty week. The children have 
             worked really hard to make their poppy for the VE day celebrations, everyone did
             very careful cutting out from the different coloured felt. In literacy the children have
             continued to write their Charlie Chick Adventure stories, thinking about what their
             beginning middle and end is.
Year 1  In English Year one have been describing the different houses from the story of Mr 
             Postmouse's rounds, we have been incorporating questions, statements and 
             exclamations into our work.  In maths we have been looking at one more and one 
             less for numbers up to 50, we have been using lots of different resources to explore 
             this concept.

Year 2  In Year 2 we have been finding equal fractions using the bar model and shape 
             diagrams.  We have also become experts at using the mathematical vocabulary of 
             equal, numerator and denominator to make sure we write the fractions correctly.  We 
             have also enjoyed looking at photographs of Wantage in our geography lessons.  We 
             were able to place these photographs on an aerial photograph of part of the town.
             We have also been thinking about our journeys to school and have found the routes 
             we take on the aerial photograph too.
Year 3  In Year 3 we have been writing stories set in the Stone Age, creating cave paintings
             in 'real' caves and building models of Stonehenge with Bourbon biscuits! We have 
             also been creating pictograms and bar graphs in maths and interpreting the data they 
             show.
Year 4  Year 4 have been busy this week making predictions about how the story of The Lion
             and the Unicorn could end.  We have used inferences we have made about the text
             to help us to do this. In maths we have started our topic on fractions and have been
             exploring what a fraction is and how we can find equivalent fractions.  In history we 
             have begun to explore what it might have been like to live through The Blitz and the
             precautions people had to take.  We have also done a brilliant job of making our 
             poppies for the community project.
Year 5  Year 5 have been looking at the Anglo Saxons in history and we've been looking at 
             fractions in maths. In English we have been looking at show not tell strategies.
Year 6  This week Year 6 have been exploring algebra. In geography we have been looking
             at climate and the effects of pollution.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation for their beautiful poppies. The children worked so hard on tracing
             the outline of the poppy shape on to the fabric and were very careful while cutting 
             them out. They look amazing! 
Year 1  Lola for using fabulous independence when writing her description in English, well
             done you worked really hard and really tried your best.  Finley for using all of his 
             learning powers in the classroom, we have all noticed how hard you have been
             working and how well you have been listening, well done.

Year 2  Harry B for taking such pride in your work this week.  You presented your maths 
             work with increased care and showed your thinking very clearly.  Well done!  Lucas
             for increased independence in all our lessons this week.  You have persevered and
             been determined to try things for yourself.  Keep up the hard work!
Year 3  Shona for using her learning powers in every lesson and always being determined 
             to do her best. Edward for great listening and independence in English when writing
             your Stone Age story - it was fantastic!
Year 4  Amber for always being very helpful and sensible and for putting extra effort into 
             maths work at the moment.  Molly P for being a brilliant learning role model and for 
             being a great buddy during paired work recently. 

Year 5  Harley for showing great attitude towards his school work and being determined 
             when it is tricky!
Year 6  Ella and Mia for their brilliant team work during the research and presentation
             geography lesson.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 5 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 3 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done!

School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










